## **Code Enforcement Report**

Village Board Meeting April 08,2024

Spoke with homeowners and tenants about yard cleanup on Sand and Maple Streets.(working with County)

In contact with the District Manager from Dollar General about the parking lot and grounds being kept clean.

Homeowner called about a septic system on Davey Road.(referred to Town)

Talked with the gentleman about the RV by railroad tracks.(been moved beside garage)

Received a call about a barking dog complaint on East Main Street.(called Animal Control)

Handed out a Building Permit for a pole barn on Main Street.(spoke about setbacks)

Continuing to monitor and clean the Commercial Street cat area.

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered vehicles in the Village.

Attended a Planning Board Meeting.

Any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.